
McLouth Elementary School 

217 Summit Street 

McLouth, KS  66054 

913.796.6152 

 

 

September, 2020 

 

Dear 2020-2021 McLouth Kindergarten Families, 

The state of Kansas is focusing on Kindergarten Readiness and because the first 5 years of life are so 

important we want to partner with you to ensure the best start for your child. 

We would like for you to help us by completing two Ages & Stages Questionnaires (ASQ-3 and ASQ:SE-

2). These are snapshot tools to help you record development and provide us with a more complete 

picture of your child. 

You will be asked to answer questions about some things your child can and cannot do.  The 

questionnaire will gather information about your child’s communication, gross motor, fine motor, 

problem solving, and personal social skills. 

To complete this snapshot tool, which includes both the ASQ-3 and ASQ:SE-2, please use/click on the 

link provided in the email or copy and type the link below into your browser.  If you would prefer to 

complete a hardcopy and then have us enter the information please call the elementary office at 

913.796.6152 

 https//:www.asqonline.com/family/1a0bf0        (“0” is a zero not the letter “O”) 

When prompted please select: “I am completing both the ASQ-3 and ASQ:SE-2”Please complete both 

questionnaires prior to September 20, 2020 and feel free to let us know if you have any questions. 

Thank you for your participation! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jerome Johnson 

Principal – McLouth Elementary 


